
December 17, 2024

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER NO. 24-17 

Court Closing December 24, 2024 

In addition to the federal holiday on Wednesday, December 25, 2024, the United 
States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Illinois will be closed on Tuesday, 
December 24, 2024. 

Matters scheduled to be heard before Judge Baer on December 24, 2024 will be 
heard remotely only via Zoom for Government. If a party seeks to have a matter currently 
set for December 24 before Judge Baer heard in person, they should contact Judge Baer's 
chambers to request an alternative date for hearing. 

Dated: 

Jacqueline P. Cox 
Chief Judge 


